
March 24, 2022 

To: Board of Public Works 
City of La Crosse 

From: Dan and Shirley Abts 

Re: Request for sewer variance 

We are requesting a variance to leave the sewer connections the way they presently 
are for the properties at 514 and 526 Mississippi Street.  The same buyer 
(CouleeCap) is buying both properties.  We were not aware that this or the shared 
water would be a problem when we negotiated the sale.  

Chad Viner of Viner Plumbing just told us that he has worked on that street and that 
the brick sewer is huge and old and that you can’t tap into that.  It is 30 feet down. 

We realize that a five foot easement will be needed if this is approved. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Dan and Shirley Abts 


